Dear Mrs Bowden and Jewell.

We just wanted to say a big thank you to all the staff at St Neot School for creating such a positive,
constructive, encouraging learning environment for our little girl.

Every day she comes back from school with so much joy, positive enthusiasm for what she has learnt, no
matter how hard a start to the day she has had.

Her learning skills, interest in school, reading, spelling and maths has improved dramatically since she has
stated at St Neot School.

Thank you.

kind regards

Roger Dell'Erba




